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March 24, 1983

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Environmental Qualification of Safety-Related
Electrical. Equipment, Pilgrim Nuclear Power
Station, Unit No. 1, Dkt. No. 50-293

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Reference is made to our letter to you dated February
22, 1983.

Boston Edison Company has determined, following its
review and based on its understanding of the final
environmental qualification rule (10 CFR S 50.49, 48 Fed.
Reg. 2729), to withdraw its request for a hearing.

Verhtruly you s,
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R. K. Gad II
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cc: William S. Stowe, Esquire
Mr. William D. Harrington
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